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NC Industrial Commission Amends Filing and Contact Information
Requirements

Effective December 1, 2018, Industrial Commission Rules have been amended
to provide the following:

1. Medical motions and Form 19s (including lung disease and non-insured
claims) are no longer exempt from the Industrial Commission EDFP filing
requirement, and can therefore no longer be filed via e-mail.

2. All insurance carriers, third-party administrators and uninsured
employers, each of whom are required to maintain with the Commission
a designated primary contact person, must now provide this information
to the Industrial Commission on an annual basis on July 1 via email to
rule302@ic.nc.gov. The requirement to provide any updates or changes
to this information within 30 days remains unchanged.

If you have questions regarding this information, please contact one of
MGC's North Carolina workers' compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation. Past success does not indicate likelihood of success in any future
legal representation.
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